CAMP MEETING MINUTES May 13, 2020

Attended: Beverly Nemiroff, Pat Degnan, Joanne Machalaba, Laurie Marks, Debbie Krouse
Lillian Sweet, Mike Ilardi, Charlie Bogusat
Time: 7:00 - 7:25 PM 
Committee discussion on status of Camp for the 2020 summer season: Camp committee agreed and voted to cancel camp for the 2020 summer season. 

May 2020
Dear Camp White Meadow Families:
I write today with news I hoped would not come to this reality. We are saddened after months of planning, to cancel our 2020 summer camp program due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Please know this very difficult decision, made to ensure the safety of campers and staff. However, due to the everchanging landscape of COVID-19 precautions, this decision is a reflection of our strong commitment to White Meadow Lake. 
One of the most concrete concerns is about refunds. The short answer is that all payments made for the 2020 summer will be refunded in full. Camp refunds will be automatic, no request to the office will be required. This will be an organized procedure with checks and credit card refunds.  This too is a new process for us and will take a few weeks to work through. Thank you in advance for your patience. 
Sincerely,
Beverly Nemiroff
Camp Chair
On behalf of the White Meadow Lake Board of Directors 


Meeting in June is cancelled and we will be back in October 2020
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